
 

 

 

 

Pet Owners Safety Note 
 
Alert for our pet owners. We live on the edge of wildlife areas. As we sometimes see, wildlife 
passes through our community. 
 
Please don’t be overly upset, but after dark or very early in morning we spot small game 
predators like Alligators, Coyotes, and Bobcats. 
 
On Wednesday of this week, a Coyote was spotted at 10 pm at the corner of Giustino Way 
& Carino Terrance (close to the Matteotti View intersection). 
 
Please be especially careful with your Fur Babies at night and early mornings. 
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